CARAVAN
GAS SAFETY ALERT

SWIFT 500 SERIES COOKERS (ALL MODELS INCORPORATING AN OVEN WITH A BRASS PUSH DOWN
BUTTON ALONG THE LEFT SIDE OF HOB)

MANUFACTURED BETWEEN APRIL 2012 AND AUGUST 2013
SERIAL No.s BETWEEN 10447 — 14451 & 2908 — 3446
(Use the date of manufacture of the caravan as an indication of the date of manufacture of the cooker)

WHAT IS THE PROBLEM

Heavy vibration (i.e. where a vehicle is driven at excessive speed in off-road conditions, etc.) can cause
cracks in appliance pipes/fitting lines potentially resulting in a gas leak.

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO

e |FYOU SMELL GAS Turn off the gas supply and have the system checked for gas leaks
Do not ignore a gas leak
e Check that the base of the cooker is supported at front and rear.

In any case CONTACT SWIFT ON 03 93593068 or email service@swiftappliancegroup.com.au

WHAT WILL SWIFT DO

When you contact us we will advise what should be checked and any corrective action. We will provide
advice as to the need for and placement of Gas Leak Detectors.

WHERE TO FIND MORE INFORMATION

Check our web site for any safety issues and directions issued regarding safety and performance

www.swiftappliancegroup.com.au

Click on NOTICES then click on a page to enlarge the print. Sort through the following pages by clicking
on pop up arrow along side of page



